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Swanage Medical Practice PPG 

Priorities for 2022/23 

Our top priorities for the next year are to: 

1. Recruit new PPG members 

2. Start meeting face-to-face again as a PPG 

3. Start talking to patients face-to-face again at the Surgery about their 

experiences of using local services - once it is safe to do so 

4. Support the development of the new Practice website. 

We will also continue to: 

• Promote awareness of new services being offered to patients and support 

their delivery 

• Support the Practice to deliver initiatives that promote health, prevent ill 

health and promote self-care 

• Promote awareness of the Purbeck Primary Care Network (PCN) and the new 

services being offered by the PCN 

• Promote awareness of the Purbeck Youth PPG and its remit, and support 

efforts to recruit new YPPG members 

• Work with the PPGs of the other five practices within the Purbeck PCN – and 

the Purbeck Youth PPG - to support the Purbeck PCN to identify and deliver 

its priorities  

• Host stands at local events – eg the Purbeck Carers Event on 8 June 2022 

• Raise funds to help improve the services provided by the Practice. 

 


